
Half  marathon  to  impact
traffic in Tahoe
Motorists can expect traffic delays on June 17 because of the
Rock Tahoe Half Marathon.

The running event goes from Spooner Summit to the Hard Rock in
Stateline.

To  keep  the  runners  safe,  the  lakeside  lane  of  westbound
Highway 50 will be closed from the top of Spooner Summit to
the bike trail at Round Hill Pines. Additionally, vehicle
traffic  at  Logan  Creek  will  be  intermittently  stopped,
allowing one-way traffic through the slide area.

The  lane  closure  will  be  in  effect  from  6-11am,  with
significant  delays  at  Logan  Creek  from  7:30-9am.  Consider
Kingsbury Grade during this time.

Additionally, access into or out of the peripheral streets and
driveways may be prolonged at times.
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